
Subject: Support vaccine mandate 
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 10:15:29 PM 

From: Clinton Toledo 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

Dear State Board of Health, 

I am a current graduate student at UNR. I am writing in to support mandatory vaccines for all students. I am also a 
public school teacher - mandating vaccines allows me to be safer in classes, and keeps our public school community 
safe. 

Thank you, 

Clinton 
Sent from my iPhone 
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